Tasmanian Fly Tyers’ Club
Minutes of the General Meeting 16 May 2022 held Lenah Valley RSL and via Zoom

Present: David Travalia, (chair) plus 32 members, Mark Aspinall, Anna Bellette, Wayne Bellette,
Andrew Blackwood, Michael Bourne, Andrew Bovill, Stephen Butler, Bryn Carman, Norm Cribbin,
Malcolm Crosse, Lyndon Cubbins, Tony Dell, Craig Granquist, Fabian Halton, Scott Haslock, Chris
Hilton, Damian Hingston, Andrew Hood, Adrian Hope, James Jones, Tim Lewis, Mark Links, Dave
Long, Paul Markey, Laurie Matcham, Brian McCullagh, Doug Miller, Neil Pinkard, Chris Rothe, John
Spencer, Tim Urbanc, Tom Woolley.

Guests:.

Apologies: Tony Abel, Ashley Artis, Chris Berndt, Rob Brodribb, Glenn Cannell, Martin Exel, Ken
Fisher, David Hemmings, Stephen Luttrell, Douglas Mosenthal, Mark Quinane, Peter Rasmussen,
Andrew Reed, lan Stokes, David Tadd, Bill Turner, Noel Wilson, David Young.

Minutes of the General Meeting held 26 April 2022 Moved John Spencer seconded Chris Hilton that
the previous minutes be adopted as a true record. Carried.

Business arising: Nil.

Correspondence

In: Anna Bellette re The Great lake Tie-In —the Committee are to investigate the preferred structure
of the arrangement.

Out: Nil .

Treasurer’s Report:

Access Account $7,298.44
Term Deposit Account $7,119.28
Term Deposit Account $6,226.25
Date Description Credit Debit
16/05/2022 Casting day catering - David Travalia $282.00
14/05/2022 Donation Pete Murphy Casting day $90.00
1/05/2022 Casting day Certificates - Anna M Bellette S11.70
29/04/2022 Miller shack fees $31.00

28/04/2022 David Young deposited to wrong account $25.00

Membership: The membership currently has no vacancies.

Activities Report: The Salmon Ponds Casting Day was an outstanding success. The dry fly results 1%
David Hemmings, 2" Chris Medwin and 3" Tim Munro. Wet fly 15 David Hemmings, 2" Noel Wilson
and 3™ Chris Hilton. Overall, for the Hedley Griggs trophy 1st David Hemmings 2" Chris Medwin and
3" Noel Wilson.

The Liawenee Field Weekend is back on in a reduced format.

Lyndon Cubbins said the Tiger Hut weekend is on, there are still a few vacancies for both sessions. A
spit roast has been organised, there are still a few vacancies for both sessions. The cost will be about
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$70-75 so if members could bring that in cash it would be appreciated. He reminded members if
they feel a bit unwell to have a RAT test for Covid before attending.

The Bream weekend brought forward to 5" June, but it will still be subject to the weather as to
whether it is postponed.

The Dyeing Day will be postponed, Brian McCullagh needs a new location for it and has asked
members for assistance in finding another venue.

The Beginners Day may not be held this year, Brian West is overseas.
Shack Update:
Tim Urbanc said the Miena shack working bee is being arranged for the 15" October.

General Business: The Chairman presented Mark Links with his membership badge and key to the
shacks.

Tim Lewis
Secretary

Next meeting is Tuesday 20th June 2022.



